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NEWS RELEASE 
Port conducts assessments of facilities  
Piti, Guam, October 11, 2023: Assessments are ongoing at the Port Authority of Guam 
following the passage of Typhoon Bolaven.  

The Port remains in Port Heavy Weather Condition Zulu which is a designation by the 
U.S. Coast Guard Captain of the Port. In this designation, the port and marinas remain 
completely closed to any incoming traffic, and all cargo and bunker operations. 

“Our Port Strong employees returned to work this morning at 10AM after the Governor 
declared Condition of Readiness 4,” said Port General Manager Rory J. Respicio. “Their 
focus has been to prepare the Port to reopen once we have determined that the Port 
is ready in conjunction with the Captain of the Port’s all clear.” 

Preliminary assessments conducted at first light revealed Port facilities sustained minor 
damage from Typhoon Bolaven. Assessments will continue throughout the day to 
include the condition of the gantry cranes.  
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For the latest Port Authority of Guam advisory information, visit: 
- Port of Guam Website: www.portofguam.com 
- Port of Guam Facebook: facebook.com/portauthorityofguam 
- Port of Guam Instagram: @portofguam 
- Port of Guam X: @GuamPort 

http://www.portofguam.com/
https://twitter.com/GuamPort

